
San Juan County Library  
Board of Trustees 

 
 

January 15, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear San Juan County Commissioners, 
 
 
Carolyn Dailey submitted a letter of interest for the current vacancy on the San Juan County 
Library Board of Trustees. After reviewing her letter, it is our recommendation that she be 
appointed to the board. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Karry Deeter 
Library Board of Trustees Chair 
 

 


